
Dear Parents: 

 

This is an important message for all Heilicher families seeking financial assistance for the 

2019-2020 school year. (​Note: This DOES NOT APPLY to families who receive a tuition 

reduction ​only​​ by virtue of being a Heilicher employee or an employee of a Jewish non-profit 

organization.​) 

 

Every family seeking financial assistance for the 2019-2020 school year needs to 

APPLY ONLINE BY JANUARY 15, 2019. ​​Tuition Aid Data Services (TADS), a third-party 

service, confidentially processes all financial assistance requests. The TADS application fee is 

$25 per family. 

 

Timeline 

If you submit your TADS application by January 15, 2019, you will hear details about your 

financial assistance package by March 1, 2019. 

 

Process 

Please complete the TADS worksheet ​before​ filling out the application itself. The worksheet will 

assist you in gathering all necessary paperwork before filling out the online application. If you 

filled out TADS last year, the system will pre-populate your family information so you won’t 

need to repeat it. Click on the TADS buttons below to get started. 

 

 

 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at the finance office at 

finance@hmjds.org​​ or 952.381.3525. Thank you for your prompt attention to this 

application. I look forward to working with you to ensure a smooth transition into the 

2019-2020 school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Karen Hoppe 

Chief Financial Officer 

 

http://files.constantcontact.com/d5c5369b001/2a8d8109-4ca3-4f91-8c00-2bb0d13ecdc5.pdf
https://secure.tads.com/Accounts/Login.aspx?fa=1&lang=en

